
 

 

 
 

November 27, 2013 
 

NS UNITED KAIUN KAISHA, LTD. 
 

Relief action for the Philippines typhoon 
 

NS United Kaiun Kaisha, Ltd. and the NS United Group would like to express our 
deepest condolences to those who have suffered personal losses by typhoon Haiyan, 
which devastated the central Philippines.  
 
NS United Kaiun Kaisha, Ltd. announces that, in order to give relief to victims 
including our seafarers, their families and support disaster recovery efforts, it has 
decided to donate total USD 30,000 through our local manning company. 
We also make a donation collected by fund-raising from the employers and employees. 
We extend our profound sympathy and sincere wishes for their rapid and complete 
recovery. 
 


